Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, July 20, 2016, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., Open House
PLACE: Palm Bay Hospital - Auditorium, 1425 Malabar Road SE, Palm Bay, FL 32907
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management No. 413761-1-52-01.

Project Description: State Road (SR) 514 (Weber Road/Corey Road) - Maintenance and Safety Improvements, Brevard County, Florida.
This project provides maintenance and safety improvements to the intersections at Weber and Corey Road along SR 514 (Malabar Road) in Brevard County, Florida. These improvements include turn lane widening, milling and resurfacing, guardrail improvements, and signing and pavement marking.
A flyer will be distributed at the meeting.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jerald Marks, FDOT Project Manager, (386)943-5161, Jerald.marks@dot.state.fl.us, and/or Renee Booker at Moffatt & Nichol, (407)562-2030, rbooker@moffattnichol.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Renee Booker at Moffatt & Nichol, 1025 Greenwood Boulevard, Lake Mary, FL 32746, (407)562-2030, rbooker@moffattnichol.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.
For more information, you may contact: Jerald Marks, FDOT Project Manager, (386)943-5161, Jerald.marks@dot.state.fl.us, and/or Renee Booker at Moffatt & Nichol, (407)562-2030, rbooker@moffattnichol.com.

